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September 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 

Year 12/13 ‘A’ Level Photography 
 

 
We are pleased to welcome your child to S6H Photography Department where we strive to make 
all students’ experience of Photography at KS5 a positive and rewarding one.  
 
Students will be able to use digital cameras in school, but they will be expected to have their own 
digital camera for independent work at home if possible. 
 
Throughout the year all students are required to create an E- portfolio and workbook. Folders and 
mount boards are available to present practical work. This work will form a large part of their 
coursework and contributes towards their final grade.  
 
To provide students with quality materials, we would appreciate any contributions to the 
Department to help us meet some of the costs. For a suggested amount of £30 (over the 2-year 
course), we will provide your child with a minimum of: 2 x A3 sketchbooks, 1 x folder, 20 x dark 
room prints, 20 x digital prints, and all processing chemicals required. 
 
This can be paid as a one-off payment via our online system ‘ParentPay’ which can be found on 
the school website. 

If you do not have a ParentPay account, please email parentpay@seafordhead.org stating your 
child’s name and tutor group. 

Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Tammy Stevens 
  
Miss T. Stevens 
Photography Lead 


